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Subject: Submission against extending Emergency Response Measures 

Simon Giles 

I would like to make a submission apposing the extension of the Emergency Response Measmes Bill to 30 
April 2022. 

I believe as a QLD resident that we as a people are capable in reaching an understanding of adaptation to 
this pandemic. that does not include 'locking down' its residents as a measure to contain. We need to be able 
to follow the world leaders from other countries in being able to adapt to the situation without c1ippling the 
well fares and mental health of those who live in QLD in locking them down. Many choose to treat it like 
the flu and adapt, why do the leaders of QLD not see this as a plausible answer to help eve1yone who live 
here in QLD. 

Regards 

Simon Giles 
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